
From: e-mail sheilaclifford 

Sent: 14 November 2022 11:57 

To: Planning Planning 

Cc: David Fowler; SaveMuseumStreet@CoventGarden.org.uk 

Subject: 2021/2954/P One Museum Street Objection 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear David  

 

I am objecting to the building of this large tower which shows no architectural interest and is 

far too big for the area, not to mention the further detriment to the inner city environment - 

that Camden's own policy aims to protect and a lot of council tax payers money has been 

spent on, to protect us residents from pollution caused by traffic etc - surely demolition of 

existing buildings and rebuilding them to unsightly eye watering heights adds to chronic 

pollution in the atmosphere and negates all the value of pocket parks?  plus if this proposal is 

let through the floodgate will be open to all the other developer's to build their own 74 meter 

high tower in this Conservation Zone.  

Please take some cultural and environmental  responsibility for ours and future generations 

by stopping this proposal.  

 

 

Major impacts such as these described here can progressively and fundamentally erode the 

character of conservation areas and the significance of nearby listed buildings, and it is 

important to recognise therefore that the harm identified above is a very serious issue. There 

is no justification for the extensive harm that will be caused if this development is waived 

through.   

 

Sincerely  

 

Sheila Clifford  

 


